
   
 

 

**MEDIA ALERT** 
 
 

Customers must use right lane only at Exit 145, Lorain SR 57 
 

BEREA (May 6, 2015) – Beginning tomorrow, May 7, eastbound right and center lanes will close 

between Milepost 144.1 to 149.2 (Lorain County) for pavement replacement. 

Eastbound traffic will be maintained in a bi-directional traffic pattern utilizing the westbound left 

lane and eastbound left lane. Eastbound customers wishing to exit at Exit 145 (Lorain/SR 57) 

must use the right lane only in order to exit until the project is completed about Nov. 1, 2015. 

 
### 

 

The Ohio Turnpike is a 241-mile toll road offering one of the safest, best and most convenient 
routes for motorists to reach east/west destinations along the northern corridor of Ohio.   

For more information contact:  

Adam Greenslade, Director of Communications at 440-234-8011 ext. 1011, 
adam.greenslade@ohioturnpike.org or 
Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-234-8011 ext. 1171, 
brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org.    
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